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The second East Hill Yard Sale to benefit Gulf Coast Kid’s House 

(April 19, 2021 - Pensacola, FL) – Gulf Coast Kid’s House (GCKH) announces they will be 

hosting the second East Hill Yard Sale that will benefit their victims of child abuse and neglect 

on May 15, 2021, from 8 AM to noon. 

The sale will take place at 3401 North 12th Avenue, Pensacola Fl., 32503, in the GCKH parking 

lot. The event will consist of over 40 vendors selling items such as home goods/décor, artwork, 

baked goods and much more. Vendors will be spaced accordingly to ensure social distancing. MI 

SU Street Food will be on site cooking up breakfast and lunch items to purchase. The event is 

free to attend, and parking will be available across the street at Rev. H. K. Park. 

“Imagine the Palafox Market and a yard sale met in East Hill,” said GCKH Director of 

Philanthropy, Megan Chapman. “Our first East Hill Yard Sale was such a success that we 

decided we needed to do it again! We are hoping to bring our supporters and community 

members together in a fun yet safe way while raising much needed funds for our organization.” 

Vendor spots are available for this event, and vendors can signup at 

https://www.gulfcoastkidshouse.org/child-abuse-prevention-events/. The vendor fee is $25.00, 

and each vendor will receive one parking spot to sell their wares with an empty parking spot 

spaced in between vendors to ensure social distancing. Vendors can setup between 6AM to 8AM 

the morning of the event, and all vehicles must be parked across the street at Rev. H. K. Park 

before the event begins. Please email outreach@gulfcoastkidshouse.org with any event or vendor 

questions.  

GCKH mission is to end child abuse and heal families through collaborative intervention, family 

support and prevention education. Learn more by visiting www.gulfcoastkidshouse.org or by 

calling 850-595-5800. 

### 

Gulf Coast Kid’s House, Inc. is an independent 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization that is not state or federally 

funded. In the last year, Gulf Coast Kid’s House provided services to over 3,300 child victims of abuse and neglect. 

The trained professionals under one roof investigate, treat, and prosecute cases of child sexual and physical abuse, 

and severe neglect; education in child abuse prevention is also provided. 
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